Newfo dland Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Lab[‘ad()[‘ Department of Children, Seniors and Social Development
Office of the Minister

COR-2018-01500

JAN 31 2019

Mr. Ron Naidoo
rnaidoo@walkforvalues.com ‘

Dear Mr. Naidoo:

Thank you for your November 6, 2018, email regarding the observance of Human Values Day
and the celebration of the human values of truth, right conduct, peace, love and nonviolence on
April 24, 2019.

I will be sure to mark this day and will pass this information along to our communications staff.
Please accept my best wishes for such a successful and inspiring event.

Sincerely,

=

LISA DEMPSTER, MHA
Cartwright — L’Anse Au Clair
Minister

c: Hon. Dwight Ball, Premier
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